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April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo! Tickets now on sale.  

Fri 4th – Y6 to SNAP TRAP (online safety) performance  

              Break up for Easter Holidays  

              PTA Tuck Shops after school  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Mon 28th – 9am Meeting for Y1 parents and Y2 re- 

                   taking the phonics check 

May  

Thur 1st & Fri 2nd – Dogs Trust in school  

Mon 5th – BANK HOLIDAY  

Tues 6th – 3:20pm Y6 Residential parent meeting 

Mon 12th – 3:20pm Y2 Residential parent meeting 

Mon 12th – Thur 15th – SATS week for Year 6 

Fri 16th – Year 6 Treat morning  

                Whole School ‘My Happy Mind’ afternoon 

Wed 21st – Reception & Y6 NHS height & weight checks 

Fri 23rd – 3:15pm Finish for half term 

June 

Mon 2nd – Back to school for Summer Term 2 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents work 

in partnership and parents are aware of what their children 

are learning about and doing in school. So, this week, please 

ask: 

Caterpillars: the different colour monsters  

Butterflies: -what hatched out of the eggs?  

Reception: moving like a farm animal in PE 

1M: being under the floorboards in Major Glad, Major Dizzy.   

1/2T: what respect means  

2U: giving change from £1  

3S: the jump ball in basketball. 

3/4T: Koji's Island  

4I: how to find multiples of 9 / my trip to London   

5McC: the National Grid workshop. 

5/6S: the life cycle of a frog.  

6T: please ask me about possessive pronouns 

 

LIVERPOOL FOOTBALL ACADEMY 

10 very lucky Y3 pupils visited Liverpool Academy 

this week – what a fantastic opportunity! 

 

 

  

LONDON 2025! 
 

Year 4 are currently having the time of their lives in 

London on our annual residential. Yesterday they 

attended Parliament, walked the sites, enjoyed a Pizza 

Express meal and a fantastic performance of Matilda in 

the West End. After a good night’s sleep, today they 

are heading to Buckingham Palace and then up 

Horizon 22 – London’s highest skyscraper! 

#PersonalDevelpment #AcornsToOakTrees 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 
 



 


